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Dear Sirs 

Report from investigation 

 

From 9 April 2019 to 15 March 2020, we investigated an incident involving a gas leak from 

the flare system on Aasta Hansteen. 

 

The report from our investigation is attached. 

 

This contains a description of identified nonconformities, and we would request an 

explanation of how these will be dealt with. 

 

We would request a response to this letter no later than 4 May 2020. We would also request 

that this letter and the report are made known to the elected officers for the workforce, 

including the safety delegates. 

 

Should you detect factual errors in the report, please contact us no later than a week from 

the date of this letter. 

 

The report will be published on www.ptil.no one week after the date of this letter at the 

earliest.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kjell Marius Auflem, by authority 

head of supervision 

 

Eivind Sande 

principal engineer 
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This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures 

 

Attachments: investigation report and participant list 

  


